TOWN OF WENDELL NORTH CAROLINA

Notice of Special-Called Quasi-Judicial Hearing

Wendell Town Board of Commissioners

Notice is hereby given that the Wendell Town Board of Commissioners will hold
an In-Person, Special-Called Quasi-Judicial Hearing on Thursday, November 5,
2020 at 7 p.m. at the Wendell Community Center, 601 W. 31 Street, Wendell, NC,
27591 to conduct the following business:

e Evidentiary hearing on a Special Use Request by Armaney L. Richardson to
permit a private club with alcohol sales to operate at the property addressed
as 33 North Main Street

Masks are required pursuant to the governor’s order and in guidance from the
CDC.

All citizens who wish to speak or attend this Quasi-Judicial Matter can enter
through the Wendell Community Center’s main entrance for temperature screening
before being admitted to the gymnasium.

Please note that this meeting will not be live-streamed or video recorded.

If you would like to sign up to speak at the meeting, a sign-up sheet will be at the
podium near the entrance of the Community Center Gymnasium upon your arrival.

Duly proclaimed this 29" day of October 2020
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Virginia Gray, Mayor



